In observance of
Martin Luther King Jr. Day
District 7 Service Center will be
closed January 21, 2019

We will resume normal business
hours Tuesday - January 22, 2019

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused

In the event of an emergency call
District Coordinator: Eva Hernandez - 520-610-2763
Security - 520-610-9340




